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16/08/2024  12:00:502024/3003/L OBJ adam donneky As a long standing resident of St George's Terrace I feel it important to register my objection to this project. 

Having personally experienced a disastrous major works project in the basement of house 9 that caused 

considerable damage to my property and others surrounding, I feel that Camden Council must put 

preservation and conservation of these important historic buildings over the interests of the individual. I think it 

is also integral to consider and resolve the recent issues with subsidence that have impacted several houses 

on St George's Terrace, currently undergoing major repairs.

16/08/2024  12:21:572024/3003/L OBJ Olga Moldavska As a resident of St George’s Terrace, I am greatly concerned about the subsidence issue on the Terrace, 

caused by the trees. It has to be sorted out and all the repairs to the Terrace have to be done before we 

consider any additional building work, based on previous experience.
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